
 

 

Mrs. Rachel Usher, Gr. 7 Science Teacher and 

Douglas Green Schools Initiative liaison, attended a 

Green Schools meeting prior to the holiday break, 

along with Trevor Mungeam, Grade 7 

Representative, and Delaney Krasner, Grade 8 

Representative.  Here, they are pictured with Mr. 

Russell Holden, Green Schools Director, and Ms. 

Diane Goulder, Director of Youth Programs. Delaney 

is hoping to start a composting initiative at the high 

school and Trevor is planning to start a bottle and can 

recycling initiative at the IES for their Green Schools 

projects.  Great 

work, and so 

worthwhile!  More 

details will be 

forthcoming. 
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Douglas Participates in Green Schools Initiative! 
 

 


